
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

The English Department is pleased to inform you that we have an exciting programme of extra-

curricular opportunities to supplement GCSE and English study throughout this academic year. 

 

For our Year 10 and 11 pupils this began with a dramatic presentation, featuring the Power and 

Conflict Poetry from their GCSE Anthology, which took place last term. 

  

In the spring term there will be a performance of Romeo and Juliet which will also take place in the 

Hall on the morning of 23rd March 2018. 

 

Finally, in the summer term there will a performance of JB Priestley’s An Inspector Calls on the 

morning of 18th April 2018. 

 

The spring and summer productions will be performed for all of Key Stage 3 and Key Stage 4. 

 

We consider this to be an exciting opportunity for our pupils to see dramatic representations of set 

texts to be studied.  The GCSE Language and Literature syllabuses are proving to be very 

challenging, so seeing these classic texts come to life will enhance pupils’ learning opportunities.   

 

The cost of each performance is £5 per pupil.  I would be grateful if you could complete the 

attached reply slip and return to your son/daughter’s English Teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

C Greenhalgh 

Head of English 

                S92 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



REPLY SLIP 

 

English Extra-Curricular Study 

 

 

Year 7, 8 and 9 pupils please pay £10.00 (2 performances)    

 

Year 10 and 11 pupils please pay £15.00 (3 performances)    

 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘Hulme Hall School Fund’ 

 

 

Pupil’s Name: _____________________________________ Form: ________________ 

 

 

Please return to your English Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


